
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CAP Weekend Service Offers More Flexibility Starting July 1, 2019 

[Oakton, Virginia, June 21, 2019] At Capital Area Pediatrics (CAP), we understand children 

may need care at unpredictable or inconvenient times, including the weekend.  On July 

1, 2019 we will be expanding our weekend coverage to allow all CAP patients to make 

appointments at any open CAP location, not just your home or primary site. 

While we always prefer you are seen at your primary site when possible, you will now 

be allowed to make an appointment at the most convenient open office and see any of 

our available providers when your child needs acute medical care on the weekends.   

On Saturdays, our Falls Church, Sleepy Hollow and Ryan Park offices will be open. On 

Sundays, our Herndon and Vienna offices will be open.  Appointments will be available 

from 9:00 am – 12:30 pm both days.  Our Patient Care Service Center will accept calls on 

weekends for advice and appointments at 7:30 am. 
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